
KC Metro Blue Knights 

October 15, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Dusty Wallace, Sergeant of Arms. 

 

In absence of Tim Hick, President , Vice President Bill Evans announced that the MWRC  Spring 

Conference will be held in Bismarck North Dakota.  He would also like to see a ride in late April to the 

Ozarks. 

 

Nomination of Officers: 

 President – Bill Evans 

Vice President – Open 

Secretary - Open 

Treasurer – Open 

Road Captain – Terry Allen 

Quartermaster – Glenn Harmon 

Social Director – Open 

Webmaster – Laura Harmon 

Sergeant of Arms – Dusty Wallace 

Safety Officer – Stan Rogers 

 

Vice President Bill Evans:  No report 

Secretary – No Report 

Treasurer – No Report 

Road Captain Mark Adams: Ride, Every chance Ride 

Safety Officer Stan Rogers: Check Tire Pressure with the change of the weather coming.  Be sure to 

weatherize bike.  Be aware of salt, sand and leaves, can become slick,  No new recalls listed, can check 

with dealership on service notices or recalls. 

Add picnic sometime in June/July with Smithville MO X, Root River Run the weekend after Mother’s Day 

in West Salem, this is a camping event that runs, Thursday – Wednesday. 

 

Next month’s meeting , Bill will find a location and it will be posted on Web site. 

December meeting, Dusty and Cheryl Wallace have offered their home. The club will pay for meat and 

drinks.  They will pick the date and a snow date. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Laura Harmon in absence of Secretary. 

 

 

 



 

 


